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UTFA Letter to Vice-Provost, Students Regarding University-
Mandated Leave of Absence Policy for Students
December 15, 2017

On December 15, 2017, UTFA sent a letter to Sandy Welsh, Professor and Vice-Provost, students
regarding the proposed University-Mandated Leave of Absence Policy for students.
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